Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Pasco-Pinellas Area Agency on Aging
Notice of Termination of Request for Proposal

The previously noticed Request for Proposal soliciting applications for Pinellas County Older Americans Act and Local Service Program Title IIIB Chore Services did not result in an award. No Letters of Intent were received by the due date of September 13, 2023, a required prerequisite to the successful submission of any entity’s proposal. Therefore, as of September 18, 2023, the Request for Proposal is terminated. The Area Agency on Aging of Pasco-Pinellas will submit a Direct Service Waiver to the Florida Department of Elder Affairs to seek approval to provide Chore services under the Older Americans Act and Local Service Program directly to eligible elders in Pinellas County beginning January 1, 2024. If you have any questions, please call Christine Didion at (727)570-9696, ext. 212. 

